
 

 

30/03/2023 

 

CIRCULAR 

 

Dear most valued parent, 
 

Ramadan Kareem 
 

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai. 

Please be informed that all the Newly admitted students of KG-1 and KG-2 (Morning shift) and 

Montessori-1 and Montessori-2 will be reporting on Thursday, 6th April 2023. This is a change from the 

previous schedule. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

 

Principal 

New Indian Model School, Dubai 


